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Dr. Carri L. Brown Sworn-in as Fairfield County Auditor 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is pleased to announce that Dr. Carri L. 
Brown has been sworn-in for her first four-year term as Fairfield County Auditor.  Mr. Stephen Brown, 
Esq., Dr. Brown’s husband, administered the oath on Monday, March 6, 2023.  
 
The Office of County Auditor is unique in that the term begins the second Monday in March following 
the general election.  

Dr. Brown was appointed Acting County Auditor by the Fairfield County Commissioners on October 
25, 2021, prior to being appointed by the Republican Central Committee in November 2021 to fill the 
remainder of an unexpired term.   She was elected to office in November 2022, and will begin her 
elected four-year term of office on March 13, 2023. 

With more than 35 years of leadership experience in human services, financial management, and county 
administration, Brown has stated that it is “humbling and rewarding to serve as County Auditor in the 
office” where she began her career in public service and drafted the first annual comprehensive financial 
report for the county. 
 
Brown added, “It was such an honor to celebrate with the team of the County Auditor’s Office at a 
breakfast swearing-in ceremony. I am enormously grateful for the work that so many put into making it 
a truly special and memorable occasion, and I am even more grateful for the County Auditor’s team 
members for the work they accomplish every day.  They are truly dedicated leaders who have hearts for 
service to others.”  

For more information about the services of the County Auditor’s Office, please contact Rachel Elsea, 
Communication’s Officer, at rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov.  
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